
STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

AIR RESOURCES DIVISION
CONCORD, NEW HAMPSHIRE
NOTICE OF PERMIT REVIEW 

PUBLIC HEARING AND COMMENT PERIOD

Pursuant to the New Hampshire Code of Administrative Rules, Env-A 
621.02, notice is hereby given that the Director of the New Hampshire 
Department of Environmental Services, Air Resources Division (Director), 
has received an application(s) for a state permit to operate from, and 
based on the information received to date, intends to issue such 
permit(s) to: 

Amphenol Printed Circuits, Inc.
91 Northeastern Boulevard
Nashua, New Hampshire

For the Following Devices:
Two Boilers, One Emergency Generator, 

Printed Circuit Board Manufacturing 
Process Applications, and 

Three Wet Fan Fume Scrubbers

The application and draft permit are on file with the Director, New 
Hampshire Department of Environmental Services, Air Resources 
Division, 29 Hazen Drive, P.O. Box 95, Concord, NH 03302-0095, (603) 
271-1370.  The application and draft permit are available through the 
NHDES OneStop online database at: https://www4.des.state.nh.us/
DESOnestop/BasicSearch.aspx.  Please contact us at the above address 
and phone number if you would like to review the application or draft 
permit but cannot access it through OneStop.  Additional information 
may also be obtained by contacting Barbara Georgitsis at the above 
address and phone number.  Requests for a public hearing and/or written 
comments filed with the Director in accordance with Env-A 621.06, and 
received no later than Tuesday, February 9, 2021, shall be considered 
by the Director in making a final decision. 
		  Craig A. Wright; Director - Air Resources Division


